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Hello Everyone, 

It was nice to see everyone either at 
conferences or at the Thanksgiving meal last week. 
  

Many, many thanks to our volunteers who served 
the luncheon on Wednesday. 
Thanks to Becky Merrill, Jan Gobert, and 
Trisha Groer.  They served over 110 meals. 

Since the weather has turned cooler, please  send 
your child to school with a winter jacket and 
gloves for recess time. 

Upcoming Events 

November 

17— Reading Competition at Bellwood 

18 — Grades 6,7,8 to Bishop Carroll for a 
retreat. 

23 – Professional  Development Day– No school 
for students. 

24 -28 — No School. 

29– Training for School Safety for Students. 

December 

1 – Mass 8:15 a.m. 

6 – Saint Nicholas Day, Blessing of the 
Tangerines. 

School Mass 

Thursday, 
November 17th at 8:15 a.m. 

Our sixth graders will be speaking about 
Gratitude. 

Brother Michael has been discussing how we 
should be grateful in his 
religion classes. Here is a Prayer of 
Gratitude. 

Thank you Lord, for abundance that is 
making my life richer. Thank you for loving 
me and being right where I am, and for divine 
ideas that are helping me prosper in a 
continuous way in every area of my life, now, 
and in the future. 

Amen. 

Inclement Weather and School Delays 

You will receive a text message and phone 
call if our school is on a two hour delay, 
virtual day, or is cancelled 
altogether. 

I will also have the information on the local 
TV Stations. 
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